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1.0 Introduction 
 

1.1 At the last Scrutiny Board meeting Members considered the attached report of the 
 Director of City Development on climate change with an emphasis on evaluating 
 options for installing LZC (Low and Zero Carbon) energy as part of the corporate 
 estate, with a focus on small medium and large scale projects.  
 
1.2      The Board asked for a further report giving details of the work which has been carried   
            out to our public buildings to reduce carbon emissions. 
 
2.0 Director of Resources 
 
2.1      The report of the Director of Resources who is responsible for our public buildings has 

submitted the attached report for consideration of the Board.  
 

3.0 Recommendations 
 
3.1 The Scrutiny Board is asked to comment on and note the report of the Director of  
           Resources and determine what, if any, further information the Board requires. 
 
 
 
Background Papers 
 
None referred t0 

Specific Implications For:  
 
Equality and Diversity 
  
Community Cohesion 
 
Narrowing the Gap 
 

Electoral Wards Affected: All 
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